
 
 
 
 
January 8, 2025 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
registrar@oeb.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi 
 

Re: Application for approval of a natural gas franchise agreement with, and 
certificate for, the Township of Guelph/Eramosa 

 EB-2024-0188 
 
I am writing on behalf of Dr. Anne-Marie Zajdlik and eMerge Guelph.  
 
In light of the recent scoping decision by the OEB in the Lennox and Addington County 
franchise agreement proceeding, Dr. Zajdlik and eMerge wish to withdraw their request to 
intervene in this proceeding.  
 
It appears likely that a similar scoping decision would be made in this proceeding as it also 
involves a municipality that agreed to the model franchise agreement. This would render the key 
issues and arguments that Dr. Zajdlik and eMerge wish to raise as out of scope. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Kate Siemiatycki 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation  

Kate@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9  

tel:  416 936-3965 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


